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HARTNELL COLLEGE VISION STATEMENT 

Hartnell College will be nationally recognized for the success of our students by developing leaders who will contribute 

to the social, cultural, and economic vitality of our region and the global community. 

 

HARTNELL COLLEGE MISSION STATEMENT  

Focusing on the needs of the Salinas Valley, Hartnell College provides educational opportunities for students to reach 

academic goals in an environment committed to student learning, achievement and success. 

ACTION ITEMS 
 
1. Consider Approval of Minutes from February 23, 2017 Chris Moss 

The council reviewed the minutes. Mrs. Mendelsohn moves to approve, Mr. Cortez 
seconded. All approved with no revisions.  
 

2. Priority Registration Request: Dual Enrollment Mary Dominguez 
Mrs. Flores gave a brief description of the request. Mrs. Flores informed the council, on 
behalf of Ms. Dominguez, that this is a requirement for the California College Promise Grant 
that states AB-288 students must have Level 2 Priority Registration. These are High School 
classes and won’t take away from continuing students. Courses offered at the High School. 
 
Mr. Corchado motioned to approve, Mr. Kappagantula seconded. Mr. Corchado stated that 
it is a great opportunity for high school students to take a glimpse of college courses. All 
approved.  
 

INFORMATION/DISCUSSION/PRESENTATIONS 
 
1. Strategic Planning Outcomes Brian Lofman 

Dr. Lofman reviewed the documents pertaining to the Strategic Planning Outcomes. The 
first document Mr. Lofman reviewed is the Proposed Institution Set Standards for 2016-17. 
The document serves as a metrics for all California community colleges. Course Completion, 
Course Retention, Certificates, and Degrees. The methodology is to take the data over the 
past 5 years, take the average of the data and reduce it by 5% which would set the means. 
Dr. Ting reviewed the methodology  which is the mean of each measure over the immediate 
five previous years was calculated and reduced by five percent of the mean. The data must 
be reported to the ACCJC. Dr. Lofman also reviewed the metrics for strategic plan. All 
documents are located on the council website for review.  
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